
 

 

 
 
 

Our File No.: 151373 
Direct Line: (519) 661-6770 

E-mail: cgodby@harrisonpensa.com  
 

July 23, 2012 
 
 
VIA RESS FILING & COURIER 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Re:  EB-2011-0140 – East West Tie Designation Proceeding 
 
We have reviewed both the recent letter filed by Hydro One with the Board objecting to 
the disclosure of unredacted versions of consultants’ reports to non-transmitter parties, 
as well as the response to that letter from Mr. Warren on behalf of the Consumers 
Council of Canada.  
 
We write on behalf of Pic River First Nation to advise that we agree with and adopt the 
submissions made by Mr. Warren.  
 
We would only add that it is not the role of Hydro One to determine another party's need 
in this proceeding or the relevance of information to a party.  Further, Hydro One's 
concern regarding the commercial sensitivity of the information in the hands of non-
transmitter parties appears to be misplaced.  
 
Declarations and Undertakings have been filed.  We understand the gravity of these 
obligations and take them seriously. 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
HARRISON PENSALLP 

 
Carol L. Godby 
CLG/tst 


